
Bliss/Main/Fabyan Roundabout and Realignment Project 

Ribbon Cutting 

Please join Kane County elected officials and staff of the Kane 

County Division of Transportation for an event to celebrate the 

opening of the long-awaited realignment of Bliss Road and the new 

roundabout connecting Bliss Road, Main Street Road and Fabyan 

Parkway. 

When: November 16, 2023 11:45 a.m. 

The ribbon cutting will be held on Bliss Road in Blackberry 

Township, just west of Fabyan Pkwy. Refer to the attached map for 

specific directions. This is an outdoor event. Accessible parking will 

be available. No restroom facilities on site. 

Questions: Please call Julie Mann, Public Information Officer at 224- 

828-4486 

 

   
 
 



 


